

Otago Regional Council is developing a new Land and Water Regional Plan in partnership with Kāi Tahu, including rules and limits on water and land use in your area. We'd love to hear how you want us to look after your environment.

Tell us at meetings on 29 November, 12.30-2pm or 7-8.30pm, Owaka Community Centre.

Drop-in before or between the meetings to talk to staff and councillors.

Read more at orc.govt.nz/Catlins

Please don't attend these meetings if you have cold or flu symptoms or are waiting for the results of a COVID-19 test.





